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Registration Deadline for WHA Leadership Academy is Around the
Corner

The 2023 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy is open for registration, but time is running out. The last day to register is Dec. 1,
assuming the spots do not fill up prior to that date. We encourage you to sign up today to secure your spot.

This blended learning experience, with both virtual and in-person instruction, provides the attendee with a unique opportunity to
learn from and build relationships with hospital leadership from around the state. Open to clinical and non-clinician, as well as
physician and non-physician participants, the 2023 WHA Health Care Leadership Academy provides an environment that supports
the experience of learning the business of health care. Click here to see the full agenda.

Contact WHA Vice President of Education and Marketing Leigh Ann Larson with any questions you may have.
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